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ATTACHMENT XI-C: Demand Response Program 
 
Recommended Action: Informational.        
 
Recommended Action: Informational 
 
 
The district has an opportunity to contract with NRG or Direct Energy for a Demand Response 
program.  This program is funded by PJM which is a regional transmission organization that 
coordinate the movement of wholesale electricity.  The Demand Response program asks the district 
to reduce their energy usage once or twice a year in exchange for cash reimbursement for that 
reduction.   
 
 
 
 
















